Notice: Japan Post Bank (Yucho Bank) ATM to resume its operation

The Japan Post Bank (Yucho Bank) ATM, previously located to the north of Building No.
105, will resume its operation in a new location, next to the Mitsui-Sumitomo Bank ATM by

the Main Gate, from mid-May 2013.

Once the date has been confirmed, there will be a further notification.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused; please use your nearest Japan Post Bank for

the time being.



